City of B
onesboro

November 13, 2013
Mr. Don Latourette
Latourette Rentals
P.0. Box 1915
Jonesboro, AR 72403

RE: Alley Abandonment

Dear Mr. Latourette,

City of Jonesboro
Engineering Department
Huntington Building

PO Box 1845

307 Vine Street
Jonesboro, AR 72401
Phone: (870) 932-2438

The City of Jonesboro Engineering Department concurs with the abandonment of the portion of the alley as described
on “Exhibit A” Compilation Map Project No. L021-0004-28 dated November 11, 2013, as provided by Haywood,

Kenward, Bare & Associates, Inc.

If you have any questions or comments please, feel free to contact me at the above reference number.

Sincerely,

Craig Light, PE CFM
City Engineer



